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CCS (Comprehensive Community 

Services) 
 

We continue to review service arrays 

within CCS. The previous Medicaid 

Newsletters addressed Screening and 

Assessment, Service Planning and 

Service Facilitation, and Diagnostic 

Evaluations.  We have also reviewed 

Medication Management, Physical 

Health Monitoring, Peer Support, 

Individual Skill Development and 

Enhancement and Employment Related 

Skill Training and Individual and/or 

Family Psychoeducation.  The next 

service array to be reviewed is Wellness 

Management and Recovery/Recovery 

Support Services. 

 

 
 

Wellness Management and Recovery is 

a very robust service array, including 

empowering members to manage their 

mental health and/or substance abuse 

issues, helping them develop their own  

 

goals, and teaching them the knowledge 

and skills necessary to help them make 

informed treatment decisions.  

Recovery support services also include 

emotional, informational, instrumental 

and affiliated support.   

 

 
 

Services include: 

• Behavioral tailoring 

• Relapse prevention 

• Development of a recovery 

action plan 

• Recovery and/or resilience 

training 

• Treatments strategies 

• Social support building 

• Coping skills 

• Increase engagement in 

treatment 

• Providing assertive continuing 

care 
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Services can be taught using 

motivational, educational and cognitive-

behavioral strategies. 

 

Other Medicaid Programs 

� Community Support Program 

(CSP) had an on-site review for 

DQA Recertification.  The 

program received no citations!  

CSP is recertified for the 

maximum allowed time, 2 years!  

Congratulations to all the staff 

that worked so diligently to 

achieve this accomplishment! 

 

� Crisis Intervention Program is 

getting Medicaid Training!  This 

is a very exciting endeavor.  All 

Crisis staff will be trained in 

Medicaid billing/documentation 

for Crisis services in 2019.  The 

first training was held in 

December 2018 and was very-

well received! 

 

Targeted Case Management 

Information 

 
Q: Can Medicaid be billed for ongoing 

monitoring and service 
coordination even though there 
was no Medicaid billing for an 
Assessment or Plan of Care? 

A: Yes, Ongoing can be billed to 
 Medicaid even though the 

 Assessment and/or Plan of Care
 was not. Case Management 
 Handbook indicates: 

"Providers need not have billed 
Wisconsin Medicaid for either an 
assessment or a case plan prior 
to billing for ongoing monitoring 
and service coordination. 
Providers meet Medicaid 
requirements if the assessment is 
complete and a current case plan 
meeting the standards for 
Medicaid reimbursement is in the 
recipients file". 

 

 

Programs have been scheduling 

refresher training with Robyn, but 

please keep the requests coming!  

Robyn will meet with you as often as is 

necessary to feel comfortable with the 

work being done and billing 

appropriately. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding TCM: 

 

Contact Robyn Woodward! 

o 262-697-4766 

o Robyn.woodward@kenos

hacounty.org 

 

 

Additional Questions? 
 

If you have any questions regarding the 

information in this newsletter or have 

any other questions feel free to contact 

me. 

 


